
Food Hygiene Rating Scheme: 
Request for a re-visit
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I would like to request a re-visit with a view to obtaining a new and higher food 
hygiene rating. I confirm that I have made the required improvements to resolve the 
non-compliances identified at the time of inspection.

To pay the fee of £180.00, please call 01507 601111 and quote FOODR. Please note: This fee is non-refundable.

◾You must provide sufficient evidence in your request to show that the required improvements have been made 
(i.e. documents, photographs).

◾An Officer will contact you prior to the re-visit to discuss these improvements.

◾We will make an unannounced visit within three months of receipt of the request.

◾You will receive a ‘new’ food hygiene rating based on the level of compliance that is found at the time of the re-
visit. You should be aware that your rating could go up, down or remain the same.

To request a re-visit, please fill in the form below:
Business name*:

Business addresses*:

Food business operator/proprietor*:

Business telephone number*:

Business email:

continued overleaf



Inspection Details

Date your business was inspected:	           Food hygiene rating given:

Action Taken

Please describe the remedial action you have taken with reference to the issues identified in the inspection letter/
report provided to you by your local authority with your score.
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Compliance with 
food hygiene and 
safety procedures:

Compliance with 
structural requirements:

Confidence in management/
control procedures:

Please provide any other 
supplementary evidence 
(e.g. photographs, invoices, 
copies of relevant HACCP 
documentation etc.):

Signature:

Name in capitals:

Position:

Date:

Please return the completed form to: Environmental Health, East Lindsey District Council, The Hub, Mareham 
Road, Horncastle, Lincolnshire, LN9 6PH, or alternatively, email it to commercial.team@e-lindsey.gov.uk

Your information will be processed in accordance with the law, in particular the Data Protection Act 1998. 
The information you provide will only be used for Council purposes unless we are required by law to do otherwise.


